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DEEWR Question No. EW1201_09 
 
Senator Fisher asked on Thursday 26 February, EEWR Hansard page 78. 
 
Question  
 
Transitional and Consequential Bill 
 
What consultation will there be with stakeholders who may not be part of COIL? 
 
Answer 
 
The Committee on Industrial Legislation (COIL) is a sub-committee of the National 
Workplace Relations Consultative Council (NWRCC).  COIL has previously been made up of 
representatives from the Australian Council of Trade Unions and the Australian Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry.  
 
As with the Fair Work Bill, consultation on the draft transitional and consequential 
arrangements occurred with an expanded meeting of the COIL. 
 
During the consultation on the transitional and consequential arrangements, representatives 
from Master Builders Australia, the National Farmers’ Federation, the Australian Industry 
Group, the Business Council of Australia, the Australian Mines and Metals Association, the 
Australian Hotels Association and the Housing Industry Association were included. 
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